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SB3108 & HB4472

Small businesses struggle to afford quality health
insurance due to high costs, which impacts their
ability to recruit and retain staff. A key issue is the
excessive price of some prescription drugs.
Proposed legislation aims to create a
Prescription Drug Affordability Board to evaluate
these costly drugs and set Upper Payment Limits
(UPLs) across the supply chain.

The Prescription Drug Affordability Board can
help lower premiums by targeting excessively
priced drugs, ensuring more affordable
coverage. The board will include experts in
pharmaceuticals and give the public a voice in
drug pricing decisions.

Contact your legislators and encourage them to
sponsor and support this legislation. Follow us on
social media to stay updated and show your
support!

https://www.instagram.com/sbacil/
https://www.facebook.com/SmallBusinessAdvocacyCouncil
https://www.linkedin.com/company/small-business-advocacy-council
https://twitter.com/SBACIL
https://www.smallbusinessadvocacycouncil.org/
https://www.ilga.gov/legislation/billstatus.asp?DocNum=3108&GAID=17&GA=103&DocTypeID=SB&LegID=152203&SessionID=112
https://www.ilga.gov/legislation/billstatus.asp?DocNum=4472&GAID=17&GA=103&DocTypeID=HB&LegID=151573&SessionID=112

